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Withdrawal of the Draft Nottinghamshire Minerals Local Plan  
 
In accordance with Regulation 27 of the Town and Country Planning (Local Planning) (England) 
Regulations 2012, this statement gives notice that Nottinghamshire County Council is withdrawing 
the Nottinghamshire Minerals Local Plan which had been submitted to the Secretary of State for 
Examination.  
 
Nottinghamshire County Council resolved at its meeting on 25 May 2017: 
 

1. That the County Council withdraws the draft Minerals Local Plan from Examination.  

2. That officers are instructed to carry out an immediate review of the methodology used to 

assess need for aggregates in the draft MLP taking into account the most up to date data 

available.  

3. That officers are instructed to prepare for the submission of a revised draft Minerals Local 

Plan. 

A copy of the full report can be viewed as part of the agenda documents for the 25 May meeting on 
the Council website at www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk.    
 
A timetable for preparing and submitting a revised Local Plan will be published, when approved, at: 
www.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/minerals.   
 
If you have any further queries about the Minerals Local Plan process please contact us using the 
details shown at the head of this letter. 
 
Yours faithfully 
 

 
 
Stephen Pointer 
Team Manager Planning Policy 
Nottinghamshire County Council 
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Joanna Gray 
Planning Policy Manager 
Gedling Borough Council 
Civic Centre 
Arnot Hill Park 
Arnold 
NG5 6LU 
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